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Matt Martin

From: Jennifer Haken <haken6@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2024 8:40 PM
To: Matt Martin
Cc: jonski826@gmail.com
Subject: Updating current codes for Commercial properties

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am reaching out and showing my support to making some changes to the current codes regarding commercial 
properƟes in Sisters, Oregon. Ernie and Amy Larrabee have a beauƟful piece of property that could, in turn bring 
families/tourists to our amazing town. The Larrabee’s (or future owners of their property) talk of allowing RV sites in an 
upscale version within the property. One thing we hear oŌen at our giŌ shop in town is that they miss an RV park in town 
where they could walk to restaurants and giŌ shops. Many, many years ago we had one, where Ray Grocers sits now. I 
know there is one near Creekside Park, but it is just not the same. It’s definitely not kept up on the nicer side where 
someone in a beauƟful RV would feel comfortable staying. Having an upscale RV park with many ameniƟes would draw 
the crowds this town is looking for, and those customers would be supporƟng our giŌ shops, grocery stores, restaurants, 
and gas staƟons. Plus being walking distance to town would free up many of our parking spots for other customers 
instead of taking up mulƟple spots to park a large RV while they go shopping/eaƟng.  
 
In making your decision, my hopes are that you will consider some of the points I have menƟoned. 
 
Jennifer Haken 
Garden of Eden  
Sent from my iPhone 


